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Kevin Thompson 
August 28, 2020 
 

Dear brothers and sisters 

 

Hi, I hope this letter finds you well and in good spirits. I wanted to give you an update on things coming 

up in our church. 

 

1. Every day True Mother is visiting the construction site of the new building at Chung Pyung. I tell you 

this to let you know what is on her mind every day. There will be a ribbon-cutting ceremony next week 

although the building is not expected to open until 2023. 

 

2. On September 4th in Korea at 10:00am (Sept 3rd 6:00 pm California time) we will have the memorial 

for the 8th anniversary of True Father's Seunghwa. True Mother has asked that every family join the 

virtual ceremony at that time and also to have a small offering table at your home. 

 

3. Bay Area Family Church will have an offering table at church representing our Sub Region. We will be 

part of the interactive service with Korea. 

 

4. Please consider making the special donation to commemorate True Father's ascension. The suggested 

offering is $210 per couple or $120 per individual. The goal is to have 100% of our families participate in 

the offering. Please consider how much of an influence Father has been in your life. We want to give a 

joyful offering. 

 

5. The Rally of Hope which was scheduled for September 6th and been put back to September 27th 

(Korea time) as True Mother did not want to distract from focusing on True Father at this time. More 

details will follow. 

 

6. The entrance of Cheon Bo Won will take place on October 10th. America has 306 couples who have 

qualified for this entrance, of which 85 are from our Sub Region. 

 

7. There will also be a Blessing ceremony held on October 10th for newly matched couples. Further 

information will be coming as to time and place. 

 

Blessings 

 

Pastor Kevin 

 

 

 


